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SENIOR ASSOCIATE PASTOR 
Rev. Paul J. Niemann  
314-820-1025  
paulniemann@archstl.org 
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ANNUNCIATION 
Mass Schedule 
Sat: 5 pm    
Sun: 8 am and 10 am 
Mon-Thur: 8:30 am 
 

 
Reconciliation 
Sat: 4-4:30 pm 
Rosary  
Mon-Thu: 8 am 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sat: 4:30 pm    
Sun: 8:30 am and 10:30 am 
Mon-Fri: 7:30 am 
Except Wed: 8 am 

 
Reconciliation 
Sat: 3:30-4 pm 
Rosary  
Mon: 7:30 pm 

OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE 
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MON 5/19 
8:30 am  

 
Beverly Kluba U 

TUES  5/20 
8:30 am 

 
Ellen Caffrey U 

WED 5/21 
8:30 am 

 
Francis Mooney U 

THURS 5/22 
8:30 am 

 
Andrew Munsterman U 

FRI 5/23 
 

 
No Mass Today 

SAT 5/24 
5 pm 

 
Paul Stock U 

SUN 5/25  
8 am 

10 am 

 
Georgia Bowman U 
People of the Parish 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH 

Julie Aufdenspring  
Carol Baumann 
Matt Beavin  
Fr. Jim Byrnes  
Patty Cabot  
Rich Cassani 
Jason Chambers 
Kerry Deacon  
Annette DeGreeff 
Deedee Dussold  
Virginia Everett 
Olivia Fenton 
Tim Flasch 
Peggy Springer Garcia 
Francis Gasparovic 
Julie Gibson 

Judy Harig  
Ruth Henry  
Helen Horvath 
Peter Jabbour 
Robert Janecek 
Roberta Jones  
Beth Heaman Keohane  
Nancy Keath  
Laura Klages  
Sue Knoll 
Ann Kruse 
Cheri Lee  
Jim Loretta  
Rita Loretta  
Carol Luther 
Suzy Madden 

Michael Mullins  
Carol Murphy  
Gene Murphy  
Teresa Naert  
Dolly Parker 
Joe Pierron 
Pat Rebman 
Fr. Tom Robertson  
John Roques 
Tia Rowen  
Barb Schopper  
Jim Schurk  
Jerry Schwartz  
Laura Smith 
Holly Stoltz Smith 
Til Smith  

Beverly Spinner  
John Stalinski  
Pat Steele  
Bob Strong  
Debbie Struckhoff 
Molly LaBarge Sublette 
Randy Thatcher 
Richard Timmerman 
Doris Tucker 
Margit Vincenz 
Mike Vonderharr 
Joann Wills  
Irene Wirthlin 
Josephine Wren 
Rich Yates  
Beverly Zacher 

Anne Zimmermann  
 
 
We are trying to update this 
list, please notify us if your 
family member or friend 
can be removed from the 
list. Contact: Jan Fabick at 
ladyprov@olpstl.org  

MON 5/19 
7:30 am  

Living & Deceased members 
of the Tripi and Hamtil     
families 

TUES 5/20 
7:30 am 

 
Fern & Otto Vogts and      
Bob Isenmann U 

WED 5/21 
8 am 

 
James Kappel U 

THURS 5/22 
7:30 am 

 
Margie Anderson U 

FRI 5/23 
7:30 am 

 
Faith Le Yuan Oleckniche 

SAT 5/24 
4:30 pm 

 
Marjorie Anderson U 

SUN 5/25  
8:30 am 

10:30 am 

 
People of the Parish 
Thomas Mueller Sr. U 

OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE 

MASS INTENTIONS    
ANNUNCIATION Pope Leo XIV 



- 3 - 

PARISH MINISTRY STAFF 
Deacon Patrick Wheadon  
patrickwheadon@archstl.org 

Deacon Rob Shipp 
rjashipp@gmail.com  

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION, PSR  
Ann Kelly  
psr@goannunciation.com  

 

FINANCE MANAGER  
Barb Koch  
314-820-1023 
parishsecretary@goannunciation.com 
 

PARISH SUPPORT &  
COMMUNICICATIONS ADMINISTRATOR 
Jan Fabick  
314-843-3570 
ladyprov@olpstl.org 
 

FACILITIES MANAGER  
Chris Lowe  
314-843-3570 
maintenance@goannunciation.com 

LITURGICAL MUSIC–ANNUNCIATION 
Ursula Zielinski  
ursulakzielinski@gmail.com  

LITURGICAL MUSIC–OLP 
Dr. Nancy Deacon  
nancyjdeacon@sbcglobal.net 
 

HOLY CROSS ACADEMY  
www.hca-stl.org  

INTERMEDIATE CAMPUS  
AT OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE 
314-842-2073  
Principal: Melissa Hunter  

MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMPUS  
AT ANNUNCIATION 
314-475-3436 
Principal: Rebecca Bickel 

FOR BAPTISMS: Contact parish office to 
schedule baptisms and to sign up for bap-
tism preparation class (for first family 
member being baptized) 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Contact the 
parish office to request a hospital visit or 
for communion to the sick or home-bound 
or to add a name to the prayer list. 
 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
For assistance within OLP parish bounda-
ries: 314-289-6101 x2262 

For assistance within Annunciation parish 
boundaries: 314-289-6101 x 2255 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 

8 am Mondays     
To submit: Email Jan Fabick at            
ladyprov@olpstl.org 

Dear Friends, 

I want to thank all of you who participated and made a donation to 
the Annual Catholic Appeal this year.  For the past three weeks Emily 
Buerhle (ANN) and Tim Reardon (OLP) have worked to assist         
parishioners in the vestibule of both churches.  They were assisted by 
a few other parishioners and appreciated the guidance they received 
from Barb Koch and Jan Fabick of our parish office.  If you have yet to 
make a pledge, there is still time for you to make a pledge in support 
of this most worthy Appeal.  Pledges can be made online or with the 
pledge card you should have received in the mail from the              
Archdiocese.  If you have any questions on making a pledge, Barb, 
Jan, Emily or Tim will be happy to assist you.  Thank you for joining 
the effort to serve the many needs of all the people, Catholic and     
non-Catholic, who live in the Archdiocese of Saint Louis!  
 

Big thanks to Seamus O’Neal who built as his Eagle Scout project a set 
of garden beds at the Annunciation campus!  With the assistance of 
Kay Sisk (OLP) , Ms. Mahfood, (teacher at HCA middle school), fellow 
Scout troops, Seamus’ parents and additional volunteers from our  
parish, Seamus built the new beds and will be growing vegetables to 
share throughout the summer and fall.  These new beds follow in the 
footsteps of the gardens previously built at Providence and Saint    
Michael campuses. Take a look at the new gardens on the back      
parking lot and if you want to help with watering and weeding of 
these gardens, let us know and we’ll get you in contact with Seamus! 
 

Last week we had our last PSR class ending with a Mass, a crowning 
of the statue of Mary in church, and assembling sandwiches for a local 
food pantry. This week our eighth grade students will graduate with a 
Mass at Seven Holly Founders Church and a reception back at         
Annunciation's gym, and we will celebrate the last day of school on 
Thursday! 
 

May is an exciting time filled with the celebrations of sacraments, 
graduations, Mother’s Day and Memorial Day.  I hope you are         
enjoying the beautiful season of Spring amid everything else you may 
be celebrating. 
 

This past Tuesday we celebrated the Feast of Our Lady of Fatima.  It 
was at this apparition to the three shepherd children that Mary        
revealed herself as Our Lady of the Rosary. 
 

Pray for us O Holy Mother of God, 
that we be made worthy of the promises of Christ. 
 

Father Mike 



PARISH STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE FY25  

Did you know? You can set up automatic payments through your own bank. |  To donate stock or securities to your parish,  
contact Patricia Griffaw in the Archdiocesan Finance Office, Securities Department, 314-792-7123, or email SLAF@archstl.org. 
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5/11/25 
$7,184.00 

$343.00 
$2,785.00 

$0.00 
$10,312.00 
$12,500.00 

($2,188.00) 

OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE  

5/11/25 
$4,457.00 

$350.00 
$5,176.00 

$65.00 
$10,048.00 
$11,538.46 

($1,490.46) 

 
$375.00 
$205.00 
$100.00 
$208.00 

 
 

$527,833.00 
$519,230.70 

$8,602.30 
 

ANNUNCIATION  

$1,310.00 

Jan. 12 
$4,740.50 

$212.00 
$3,779.00 

$170.00 
$8,901.50 

$450.75 
$170.00 

$0.00 
$283.00 

 

Weekly 
Sunday Envelopes 
Loose Donations 
OSV Online 
Holy Day Donation 
Total 
Budget 
Surplus/Shortfall 
 
 

Special Collections 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 
School Support 
Repairs & Improvements 
Misc. 
 
 

Year to Date FY25 
Actual 
Budget 
Surplus/(Shortfall) 

Weekly 
Sunday Envelopes 
Loose Donations 
Online Donations 
Stock Donation 
Total 
Budget 
Surplus/Shortfall 
 
Special Collections 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 
Bob Lauman Scholarship 
Cardinal Glennon 
Peter’s Pence 
 
 
 
 

Year to Date FY25 
Actual 
Budget 
Surplus/(Shortfall) 

$445.00 
$20.00 
$30.00 
$ 10.00 

 
 

 
$546,122.53 

$562,500.00 
($16,377.47) 

RAFFLE! 

Thank you to all that have turned in your ACA pledge 
cards or made a donation online! It is not too late to 
turn in your pledge card. You can still drop it off in the 
offertory baskets, in an envelope marked ACA, or at the 
parish office located at 8866 Pardee Road St. Louis, MO 
63123. Thank you for being “Messengers of Hope” to the 
people, services, and ministries, supported by the     
Archdiocese of St. Louis.  
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Memorial Day Mass  

There will be an 8:30am Mass at Our Lady of         
Providence on Monday, May 26th. Please note, there 
will be NO 8:30 am Mass at Annunciation on this day.  

Parish offices will be closed on Monday, May 26th and 
will re-open at 8am on Tuesday May, 27th.  

God, thank you for the freedoms we enjoy here in the 
United States and we honor the sacrifices of the many 

men and women who serve and who have served in 
our armed forces, and for those who gave the ultimate 

sacrifice of their lives for this freedom. We pray for 
peace and comfort for their families and a greater 

peace and unity in our country and world.  

-Amen 

Summer Blood Drive–  
Give Blood– Give Life! 
 
On June 22, we're coming together to help save lives! 
For patients in need, donated blood can change    
everything. Our summer blood drive is coming up 
soon. To see time slots available for appointments 
and to save your spot, click the link below. 

Thank you for your support. We hope to see you at 
our drive! 

Sunday, 6/22/2025 (7:30 am - 12:30 pm) 
8874 Pardee Rd 
Gym 
Saint Louis, MO 63123 
https://login.bloodcenter.org/donor/schedules/
drive_schedule/134900 

 
Patti Loehnig 
Volunteer Drive Coordinator 

Questions? 

(cell) 314-843-6097  

ploehnig@hotmail.com 
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Encounter Youth Ministry 

Encounter Youth Ministry is growing, and you 
should be part of it! Our high school (including 
incoming freshmen of Annunciation and Our Lady 
of Providence) youth group meets every other 
Monday at Seven Holy Founders from 7-8:30 pm.  
 
Reach out to us at encounterymstl@gmail.com to 
learn more. 
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Camp Cavalier 2025 
Register Now – Camps are filling up! 
 
Bishop DuBourg’s Camp Cavalier is      better than ever! 
Camps run throughout June 2025 and are packed with 
fun, learning, and activities for all ages. Register now 
using the QR code! Questions? 
Contact Angela Calloni ’98 | acalloni@bishopdubourg.org 
or Christina (DeBarry) Bennett ’10 | cben-
nett@bishopdubourg.org 
 
Come join the fun at Camp Cavalier! 

Looking to retire? 

The Next Chapter is a program grounded in       
Ignatian Spirituality that has been offered in the 
St. Louis community by The Next Chapter Insti-
tute for the past eight years. It is a six-month   
guided journey in a group setting for people who 
are approaching retirement or who are recently 
retired. The ultimate goal of the program is to as-
sist people to discern how they want to live their 
next chapter of life. For more information, go to 
www.nextchapterprogram.org.   

The next session of the program begins in October 
of 2025. The first step for participating in the   
program is to attend an information session. They 
will be held on May 12 and June 2 starting at 7:00 
pm at the Mercy Conference and Retreat Center, 
2039 Geyer Road. To register for an information 
session, please email                                             
thenextchapterinstitute@gmail.com. 



 
OLP Cafeteria or Rosary Garden              
(weather permitted)                                                                                 
Thursday, May 22,2025 @ 7:00 – 8:30 PM  
 
* Event specific information will be provided in 
future bulletins in host parish section 

SOULCORE at 
OLP! 
Next SOULCOURE is 
FRIDAY June 6th! 
SOULCORE is a 

movement to nourish body, mind, and soul 
while meditating on the life of Christ.  It pairs 
core strengthening, stretching, and functional 
movement with prayers of the rosary. No fitness 
level or experience required. All are welcome! 
When: First Fridays of the month at 6 
AM in the Our Lady of Providence gym.   There 
is no cost but a suggested donation of $5-$10 
for those who are able. Dress in comfortable 
clothing or sportswear and bring a fitness mat, 
light hand weights optional. Questions: Mary 
Randant at 314-359-0576.  

- 8 - 



- 9 - 

Rosary Repair 
Broken rosaries, beads, center pieces and crucifixes 
are needed  to repair and donate to organizations 
needing rosaries for their ministries. Personal  
rosaries are repaired at no cost. They will be returned 
to the rosary box when repaired.  For repairs, please 
leave your rosary in an envelope with your name and 
telephone number. Contact Marisue Stoll at              
314-960-6831 for more information. 

Email Prayer Team 
If you have any requests for the Annunciation prayer 
chain, call Cheryl Braun at 314-712-0966 or email 
cherylbraun@sbcglobal.net. (For name in the         
bulletin, please call or email Jan at the parish office.  

Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word 
The Sunday is the last      
Children’s Liturgy until the 
fall.  It will resume again in 

September. Parents and students interested in 
helping or volunteering, please contact Kristen 
Dawson at 314-650-6721.   

We are inviting all of the men in the 
Parish to the Men's Club Social 
meeting, 05/20/2025, 6:30-8:30pm 
at Llywelyn's Pub in Webster 
Groves.  Please join us for free food 

and drinks and  socialize with the men of the Parish.  

Annunciation Garden is HERE! 
We are excited to share that the Annunciation 
Garden is here! Many individuals and groups were 
involved in bringing this garden to life, and we are 
grateful for all of their efforts! A special shout out to 
Seed St. Louis (our garden partner), Ms. Gigi       
Mahfood (HCA Middle School teacher) and her Farm 
to Table class, Mr. Ed Ewing (HCA Middle School 
teacher) and his Helping Hands class, Seamus 
O'Neill (HCA 8th grader and BSA Scout), Scouts from 
HCA Troop 914, and the support from Fr. Mike 
(Pastor), Mrs. Rebecca Bickel (HCA Middle School 
Campus Principal), and all of you! 
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St. Vincent de Paul 
For the first time in their lives, some of 
our neighbors have hit a rough spot in 
the road.  They are trying their best to 

keep their bills paid, but even one unpaid bill can be 
sent to a collection agency.  They are afraid their good 
credit rating will suffer.  When we are able to help 
them, they have the opportunity to stay on a track to 
a  better life.  Through your prayers and donations, 
you make it possible for us to serve these less          
fortunate.  In so doing, we are serving Christ        
Himself.     

RAFFLE! 

Support the Rachel Mueth Memorial Golf tourna-
ment by entering for a chance to win one of our raf-
fle prizes! Tickets are $20 each: Cash and Check 
payable to Our Lady of Providence accepted. Sold 
after every Saturday evening and Sunday morning 
Masses in May!                       

Greeters are needed for the 
4:30pm and the 8:30 am Sunday 
morning Mass. If interested, sign 
up on Flocknote or contact Judy 
Uxa at 314-680-3111 

Rosary Repair 
Broken rosaries, beads, center pieces and crucifixes 
are needed  to repair and donate to organizations 
needing rosaries for their ministries. Personal  
rosaries are repaired at no cost. They will be re-
turned to the rosary box when repaired.  For repairs, 
please leave your rosary in an envelope with your 
name and telephone number. Contact Marisue Stoll 
at 314-960-6831 for more information. 

Learn more at www.rachelmuethgolf.com 

HCA Gardens Plant Sale 

We had a terrific turnout of volunteers and customers 
at the 5th annual plant sale fundraiser two weeks ago!  
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Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

– FIELDER –
ELECTRICAL SERVICES, INC.

LICENSED • BONDED • INSURED
100, 200 & 400 AMP Service Upgrades • Remodeling • Room 

Additions • Basements • Kitchens
Bathrooms • Code Violations • Knob & Tube Upgrades • Stand 

By Generator Systems

314-966-3388$20.00 Off Any Electrical Work of $100 or more

Since 1938
Quality Collision Repair

www.redlamoreautobody.com
79 North Gore	 962-4233

Fully 
Insured

Free 
Estimates

314-966-8206
www.andresroofing.com

Hours: 6:30 am to 6:00 pm
670 S. Laclede Sta. Rd.

962-4499 | www.theberrypatchstl.com

Ages 6 wks.-6

Joseph S. Grimaud, D.D.S.
8537 Watson Rd.

St. Louis, MO 63119

314.963.2000

Commercial & Residential 

(314) 487-4564

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		             4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

Starting At

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

800.809.3570
CALL NOW!

“STAY SAFE in the 
HOME YOU LOVE!”
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All Types of Roofing 
Free Estimates

(314) 846-ROOF (7663)

Ciaramitaro’s 
Custom Painting

$100 Off

Excellent Prep, Interior / Exterior
Reasonable Rates &  
Excellent References

FREE ESTIMATES
314-846-8559

bartolinosrestaurants.com

314.968.1800
www.azarorthodontics.com

Webster Groves • South City

$20 OFF 
Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization 

314-782-5328 | davey.com

(314) 481-7333 | Since 1927

www.dawsonroofing.com

314.837.4671
Since 1978

Providing 
Results,
Not just 
services.

Grant Meyer • 314.210.8534 
Commercial and Residential 
Pressure Washing Services

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Jon Becker

jbecker@4LPi.com 
 (800) 950-9952 x2536

Looking to sell?
Kevin & Joan are 23+ year Veterans 

buying/selling Real Estate.

Call for a FREE Evaluation of 
your home. You might  

be surprised what it’s worth! 

Call/Text Joan
314-565-8220
Call/Text Kevin
314-565-7868

Joan Tabash-Curbow - Parishioner 
for 62 years, Graduate of OLP,  

Cor Jesu, U of MO

Kevin & Joan Curbow
Realtors® For Life

SOLD!
    How To Sell Homes 
    Others Couldn’t Sell

Serving Saint Louis since 2011 • Parishioner

314-833-4440
Info@hoeinglaw.com

Estate Planning - Probate - Elder Law


